

January News

Happy New Year to all!

A warm welcome to our new children and their families.

We hope you all had a wonderful holiday and are ready to start into a new year.

Active Play

We will be continuing our gym time as well as outdoor play. Please remember to send footwear appropriate for active play. During gym time we will continue to introduce co-operative games, music as well as appropriate equipment (balls, hoops, and plasma-cars).

Friendly Reminders

- 1. Please label children's coat, boots, water bottle, and spare clothes. This will help avoid mix ups.
- 2. Preschool fees are due at the beginning of each month.
- 3. **Weather Policy:** The preschool will be closed when the School District cancels school due to weather-related issues (snow). Please check with the local radio station, or SD71 website, or call the front desk if you have concerns.

Parents Corner

Our Growing Children – Do you have concerns regarding your child's development? Please feel free to talk to one of our staff who are all trained Early Childhood Educators.

Child Development Association

At the Comox Valley Child Development Association (CVCDA), our mission is to help children, youth and adults with diverse abilities in the Comox Valley to reach their highest potential. Through a wide range of services. We help local children. For more information please connect with one of our teachers for resources.





Lewis Centre 250-338-5371 389 Old Island Highway, Courtenay *courtenay.ca/cozycorner*